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BY EMAIL 

January 8, 2025 

Donna Brady 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
314-225 Metcalfe Street,  
Ottawa, ON K2P 1P9 
dbrady@piac.ca  

Dear Donna Brady: 

Re: EB-2024-0006 - Alectra Utilities Corporation Application for 2025 Rates 
 Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) late filing of Cost Claim  

This letter is in response to your letter dated January 8, 2025, requesting a late filing of 
the cost claim for VECC. In its letter, VECC noted that it inadvertently missed the cost 
claim filing deadline and requested that the OEB allow it to file its cost claim by January 
9, 2025.  

The OEB approves VECC’s request to file its cost claim by January 9, 2025.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All Parties to EB-2024-0006 
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